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Instructions for Microchip Implantation 

 
 

 
 
 
Please provide the following instructions to your veterinarian: 
 
Scan the microchip prior to implantation and make sure the number on the 
stickers corresponds to the microchip in the package that will be implanted. This 
will also insure that the microchip is in good working order before implantation 
in the horse. 
 
The microchip is implanted in the nuchal ligament on the left side of the neck 
perpendicular to the point of the shoulder. 
After implantation the chip should be scanned and verified. Please make sure to 
record the number and place the sticker on the Microchip form. 
 
 
 
If there are any questions please contact the FHS office! 
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